January 5", 2016

To Whom it May Concern,

We are giving this recommendation letter in good faith to Airborne Engines Ltd as a result of
their excellent performance in providing good services on the T53 Honeywell engines.

We are working for the past 5 years with Airborne and can confirmed they have excellent
management team and staff at all levels. They are professional and committed to serve their
clients days & nights.

Their expertise about that engine is outstanding and help us to manage our engine fleet where
we want to be on performance, reliability & cost.

We have no hesitations recommending Airborne Engine Ltd to any company for their services.

Regards,

Frederic Allard
General Manager
Coast to Coast Helicopters Inc
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